
The Spanish 
Department



¡H
ola
!





THE SPANISH DEPARTMENT
We are on the top floor of our new school building called A Block, in 5  

new classrooms (AS1, AS2, AS3, AS20 and AS21)



You will have 
Spanish three 

times per 
week (one 

hour lessons), 
usually in a 

normal 
classroom and 
sometimes in 
a computer 

room.







Keen to get started?

During the summer you may wish to start your Spanish journey by using the app 
Duolingo. 

We would love to see your streak (how many days in a row, you use it!)

¡Hasta pronto!


